
 
 
 
 
 

2nd March 2018 
 

 

70th Anniversary of the Formation of the 
Democratic People’s Republic of Korea (DPRK) 

Invitation 
 
 

In September this year the Korean People will celebrate the 70th anniversary of the formation of their republic and the 
Oceania Preparatory Committee is organizing a delegation to visit the DPRK for this historic and significant event. 
 

Departure  
 

The delegation will need to depart Australia no later than the 5th of September for Beijing (two nights in Beijing to collect 
visas).  We expect to arrive in Pyongyang, capital of DPRK on September the 8TH for a  
one week stay and returning to Beijing on the 15th of September. 
 

Program 
 

As part of the delegation program we will participate in the following activities: 
 

 Mass parade and other celebrative events to mark the 70th anniversary in Kim Il Sung Square, 

 International Scientific Book Fair, 

 Visit to the Fatherland Liberation War Museum (Korean War), 

 Visit to the Sambong Cooperative Farm (Friendship Farm), 

 Visit to the Demilitarization Zone (DMZ) 
 

Costs 
 

Additional to return Beijing airfare, the costs of the stay in the DPRK will be approximately $1300.00 which will include 
accommodation, meals, transport and entry to all events (personnel spending excluded). 
 
DPRK Visa (and China visa if applicable), transfers and accommodation in Beijing plus expenses in China are additional.  
Hotel accommodation costs in Beijing will be advised at a later date depending on availability and rooms required. 
 
The delegation will experience the warm hospitality of the Korean people, see and learn how the people of the DPRK are 
dealing with the illegal and unjust US/UN sanctions, learn in detail the history of their revolution and their determination to 
build a prosperous socialist country.  Participants will also be supporting their just and genuine demands for a peace treaty 
and the peaceful reunification of their nation by their presence during this significant celebration. 
 
All this and more be part of this great opportunity. 
For more information contact 

 
Australia: Neil Fitzgerald info@australia-dprk.org or Raymond Ferguson ray.ferguson@tisgroup.com.au 

New Zealand: Peter Wilson (nzdprksociety@gmail.com) 
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